
Williams Hill Class IV / ROW Info for Selectboard

● Trails committee was approached by neighborhood and community members interested
in improving the existing Richmond town ROW to allow for non-motorized passage
again.

● Trails committee is seeking only to re-clear a non-motorized path within the town
right-of-way and is not seeking any access to private land.

● This passage will offer safe travel between Hillside / Williams Hill neighborhoods and the
neighborhoods and forests in the Palmer / Swamp / Sherman Hollow District.

Screenshot from the state SPAN map via the state’s VCGI Interactive Map Viewer
https://maps.vermont.gov/vcgi/html5viewer/?viewer=vtmapviewer



Snapshot from the VT town Highway map.  The Class 4 section is on highway 20, and is .7 mi
long.




